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ACKER, Capt. Frank: p. 273-4; 
 
AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION: p. 373 ff; p. 380; 
 
AMERICAN RED CROSS: p. 143-4; 
 
ANDERSON, Admiral George: Commander, 6th Fleet, p. 287-8; 
 
ARMED FORCES STAFF COLLEGE: Jones has tour of duty there (1956-

7), p. 258-274; the Sunday morning Bible Class, p. 
261-7; the softball team, p. 271-2; 

 
BARROW, Lt. Gen. Robert: incident in Seoul involving the North 

Koreans, p. 172, p. 187; 
 
BROWN, Major General W. C. (Big Foot), USMC: p. 132-3; 
 
BURKE, Adm. Arleigh: becomes Com DesLant - instructs Jones to 

ask for additional chaplain billets, p. 247-9; p. 250; 
p. 255-7; 

 
CAMP LE JEUNE: Jones assigned to 3rd Marine Division, p. 25; p. 

29; 
 
CAMP PENDLETON: chaplains trained there eventually in combat 

methods, p. 74, p. 105; the complex problems involved 
in preparation to send the first division to Korea, p. 
163-4; 

 
CAULDWELL, Col. Speed: trained his men in jungle warfare, p. 47-

8; 
 
CHAPEL ATTENDANCE: Jones and his effort in this area - at Mt. 

Hermon School, p. 160-2; 
 
CHAPLAINS CORPS - DETAIL OFFICER: Jones takes up duties in 

Washington (1950), p. 205 ff; Jones raises question of 
rank structure in the Corps, p. 209-210; Jones raises 
question of Navy Relief Society and the Chaplain, p. 
211-12; Jones objects to the Corps being under BuPers, 
p. 213; the request for detachment of insubordinate 
chaplain, p. 232-3; 

 
CHAPLAIN'S SCHOOL - Norfolk, Virginia: Jones sent there for 

indoctrination, p. 23; Jones' physical fitness 
qualifies him for assignment to the Marine Corps, p. 
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24; the course of study at Norfolk, p. 25-6; on 
sermons, p. 96; 

 
CHAPLAIN'S SCHOOL - Williamsburg, Va.: Jones assigned there 

after coming back to States in 1944, p. 71-3; problems 
with denominational ism, p. 75-6; new dimensions added 
to understanding of chaplain in combat, p. 77-8; p. 81 
ff; Jones evaluates qualifications of a chaplain 
student for duty with marines, p. 88; what was done to 
prepare a chaplain for battle experience, p. 104-5; 
necessity to open school again with the Korean War, p. 
205-6; 

 
CHIANG kai-Chek and the KUOMINTANG: p. 120-1; 
 
CHIEF OF CHAPLAINS: Jones' argument against the office being 

under BuPers, p. 213-4; private correspondence with 
Chief from chaplains in field, p. 304 ff; p. 324; 
Jones on the correct position of Chief, p. 306-9; the 
Chief and BuPers, p. 310 ff; disadvantage in the 
situation, p. 312 ff; the Chief and Congressional 
Committees, p. 313-4; p. 322-3; 

 
CHIEF OF CHAPLAINS - OFFICE OF: Jones persuaded to remain on 

active duty - accepts assignment in Washington - lists 
25 points he wanted action on there, p. 345 ff: Jones 
persuades Chief to send Annual Report to SecNav, p. 
350; 

  
CHIEF OF NAVAL PERSONNEL: Jones' argument against the Chief of 

Chaplains being under him, p. 306-10; prognosis for 
the future, p. 311-12; Adm. Semmes as Chief puts a 
chaplain in Chief of Chaplains office to oversee 
situation - forces resignation of Chaplain Dreith, p. 
351-2; p. 354-5; 

 
CHINA: Conditions in China, post WWII, p. 118-21; 
 
CHARACTER EDUCATION: p. 160-2; 
 
CHURCHILL, Sir Winston: p. 19; 
 
CINCUSNAVEUR: Jones ordered to staff as chaplain in London 

(1959) with duty assignment to Naval Administrative 
Command, Naples, p. 274 ff; relations with the 6th 
Fleet, p. 287-8; p. 291; Jones reports to London from 
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Naples on permanent basis (1960), p. 297; becomes 
Fleet Chaplain, p. 298; manner of keeping Chief of 
Chaplains informed, p. 303-4; Jones hospitalized, p. 
324 ff; 

 
CITIZENSHIP EDUCATION: Jones' article in the Junior College 

Journal (Sept. 1952), p. 156; the program at Parris 
Island (1952), p. 156 ff; p. 219 ff; 

 
CIVIL LIBERTIES: Jones' interest in this subject, p. 367; 
 
COE, Chaplain Robert: lifelong friend - suggests Navy Chaplaincy 

to Jones, p. 21; studies at Harvard at same time as 
Jones, p. 123-4; p. 239; 

 
COMDESLANT: Jones ordered to staff of RADM C. C. Hartman (1954), 

p. 240; program for lag leaders is strengthened, p. 
240-1; Adm. Burke instructs Jones to write for 
additional chaplain billets, p. 247-9; Burke as CNO 
again presses for chaplain billets, p. 249; 

 
COMPULSORY ATTENDANCE AT CHAPEL: p. 335; Jones begins to agitate 

at Naval Training Center, p. 335 ff; BuPers mentions 
effect upon the Naval Academy and the issue is joined, 
p. 338 ff; 

 
CRAVEN, Chaplain John: becomes a great success in the Marine 

Corps, p. 86-7; p. 93; 
 
DESTROYERMEN: a characterization, p. 246-7; 
 
di GIACOMO, Father James: p. 161-3; 
 
DRAFT, The: Jones' ideas on the subject, p. 363-5; 
 
DREITH, RADM Floyd: Chief of Chaplains - wanted Jones to serve 

in Washington, p. 346-7; p. 352; 
 
ECUMENICITY - and the Navy: p. 136; 
 
FARELLI, Father: Italian priest in Naples who cared for 

scugnizzi, p. 282-3; p. 285; 
  
FAULK, Capt. Raymond, CHC, USN: District Chaplain, San Diego, p. 

331; Jones consults him on compulsory training, p. 337 
ff; p. 348; 
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FILARIASIS: prevalence in Samoa, p. 48-50; U.S. had no great 

knowledge of it at outset of war, p. 50; disabling 
effect on the Eighth Marines when committed to combat, 
p. 5051; p. 65; Jones stands up for his afflicted men 
at hospital in Noumea, p. 67-8; Jones gradually loses 
his infection on Guadalcanal, p. 71; 

 
FITCH, Chaplain Bob: assigned to the WAVES at Hunter College, p. 

78; 
 
FITNESS REPORTS : p. 317-21; 
 
FRASER, Admiral Sir Bruce: p. 116; 
 
FREE PRESS IN AMERICA: p. 375 ff; 
 
GUADALCANAL: p. 61 ff; p. 64; 
 
HARTMAN, RADM C.C.: ComDesLant (1954), p. 240-1; 
 
HARVARD UNIVERSITY: Jones has a year at Harvard U - mind 

enrichment, p. 122-4; 
 
HASKINS, Col. Jack: p. 175-6; 
 
HEMPHILL, Chaplain Eddie: p. 278; 
 
HERSEY, Lt. Gen. Lewis B.: Director of Selective Service, p. 

364; p. 366; 
 
HOWE, Chaplain Harris: p. 205; wanted Jones to relieve him as 

detail officer in the office of Chief of Chaplains - 
tried to get him away from First Marine Division, p. 
166-8; p. 195-6; 

 
INCHON, Korea: 1st Marine Division briefed on proposed landing 

while en route to Japan, p. 170; Jones account of the 
landing, p. 171 ff; 

 
INTERVENTIONALIST: Jones becomes an interventionalist in his 

convictions and preaching - 1940 - p. 14-17; 
 
JACKSONVILLE, Florida: p. 39-40; 
 
JOHNSON, VADM Felix: skipper of the transport PRESIDENT ADAMS, 
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p. 60-61; 
 
JONES, Captain Glyn: personal background data, p. 1-5; sudden 

decision to enter ministry, p. 5-6; education for 
ministry, p. 7-8; first assignment, p. 8-10; marriage, 
p. 20-21; contacts malaria and filariasis, p. 65; p. 
66-67; repatriated to U. S., p. 68 ff; San Diego Naval 
Hospital, p. 324 ff; retirement, p. 353-6; reflections 
on his career, p. 357 ff.; 

 
KELLY, Chaplain Frank: a Roman Catholic - Reserve Chaplain - 

most successful in the Marine Corps, p. 88-89; 
 
KELLY, RADM James: Deputy Chief under Chief of Chaplains Dreith, 

p. 347; p. 349-50; p. 352; p. 354-5; 
 
HMS KING GEORGE V: stationed in Far East, p. 116; 
 
KLAMATH FALLS, Oregon: location of hospital for treatment of 

filariasis, p. 70; p. 109-110; 
 
KOBE, Japan: 1st Marines go there for trans-shipment to Inchon 

landing, p. 171; 
 
KOJO, Korea: 1st Batt. of 1st Marines sent through Kojo, p. 184; 
 
attack by the North Korean division (the Diamond Hill Gang), p. 

184-5; Jones' story of the Master Sergeant and his 
meeting with Jones first on Bougainville and then at 
Kojo, p. 185; 

 
KRULAK, Lt. Gen. Victor H.: p. 179-80; his diversionary 

operation on Choiseul, p. 179-80; 
 
LAY LEADERS: The Chaplain Corps at ComDesLant, p. 240-5; in the 

6th Fleet, p. 290-1; 
 
USS LOS ANGELES: Jones assigned to her in late 1945 - 

destination China, p. 111-112; demobilization, p. 113; 
addition of two hundred brig rats from Okinawa, p. 114 
ff; coping with declining morale, p. 117-9; 

  
SS LURLINE: p. 44; 
 
LYONS, Chaplain Vaughan, p. 278; 
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MacARTHUR, General Douglas his plans for Inchon landing p. 170; 
p. 174; p. 180; 

 
U. S. MARINES - FIRST ENGINEER BATTALION: Jones departs for 

overseas with battalion - Lt. Col. Riley in command, 
p. 43-44; training in jungle warfare on Samoa, p. 47-
8; jungle diseases, p. 48; state on morale on Samoa, 
p. 55; to Guadalcanal via New Zealand, p. 57 ff; Jones 
armed for landing on Bougainville, p. 63-4; 

 
U. S. MARINE CORPS - CHAPLAIN: Jones on indoctrination, p. 27-8; 

the kind of authority a chaplain can exercise in 
Marine Corps, p. 34-5; as illustration - story of 
several marines and their jail sentence in Jackson-
ville, p. 35-8; a second illustration - the SeaBee 
still on Guadalcanal, p. 38-9; attitude of various 
marines towards the chaplain and his role, p. 40-1; 
tendency to conduct a very simple worship service, p. 
41-2; comment on existence of fear as marines prepare 
for departure from U. S., p. 42-3; training on board 
LURLINE enroute to Samoa, p. 45; policy of arming 
chaplains because Jap snipers concentrated on men 
wearing Red Cross arm bands, p. 63-4; p. 181-3; Jones 
at Chaplain's School - asks to get back to Marine 
Corps, p. 73-4; contrasted with duty as a navy 
chaplain, p. 81 ff; what the marines look for in a 
chaplain, p. 84; examples of Navy Chaplains who 
achieved success in the Marine Corps and why, p. 86-7; 
necessary characteristics of the Marine Chaplain, p. 
89-91 chaplain as a counsellor, p. 99-100; the 
ministry on the battlefield, p. 101-2; how a chaplain 
deals with fear, p. 103-5: leadership training and 
intel1ectual acumen, p. 105-8; Col, Puller and the 
hassle with BuPers over appointment of Jones as 
division Chaplain, p. 167-170; the chaplain in combat, 
p. 97 ff; calling of reserve chaplains for Korean 
conflict, p. 205-7; Jones' work with junior chaplains 
at Parris Island, p. 218-9; Jones welcomes obiigation 
at Parris Island to write fitness reports on juniors, 
p. 229-30; incident at Parris Island involving an 
insubordinate R.C. Chaplain, p. 230 ff; p. 239; 

 
U. S. MARINE CORPS DRILL INSTRUCTORS: p. 217-8; p. 223-5; p. 

228; p. 235-6; p. 238; 
 
U. S. MARINE CORPS EDUCATIONAL CENTER - QUANTICO; Jones reports 
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there Oct. 1953 - to produce source material for 
character education movement, p. 236-9; 

 
U. S. MARINE CORPS - FIRST DIVISION) Jones attached to First 

Division for duty in Korea, p. 162-3; many chaplain 
applications for duty with this division, p. 206-7; 

 
U. S. MARINE CORPS RECRUIT DEPOT - PARRIS ISLAND: Jones (rank of 

Commander) ordered there, p. 215 ff; Lt. Gen. Silver- 
thorne, p. 216; Jones arranges to have chaplains 
farmed out to training battalions, p. 216-8; 
Citizenship Education program, p. 219-20; Jones’ 
difficulties with an insubordinate chaplain, p. 230 
ff; 

 
U. S. MARINE CORPS - SECOND DIVISION; Jones ordered to this 

Division (Aug. 1949), p. 145; Jones institutes 
discussions on moral leadership, p. 146; regimental 
baseball team, p. 147-8; Mrs. Jones' story of 
departure of Division for overseas, p. 191 ff; 

 
MORAL GUIDANCE COMMITTEE - at PARRIS ISLAND: p. 222 ff; the 

question of men confined to the brig, p. 225-7; 
 
MORAL LEADERSHIP TRAINING: in the 2nd Marines, p. 146; p. 149; 

how discussion was achieved, p. 149-56; p, 159; idea 
originally developed in the army, p. 159; 

 
MOUNTBATTEN, Admiral Lord Louis: p. 116; 
 
MT. HERMON SCHOOL: p. 363; 
 
NAPLES, Italy: Jones account of certain activities in Naples, p. 

277; the chapel councils, p. 219; his relations with 
several orphanages, p. 283-4; visits to 6th fleet, p. 
287-8; 

 
NAVAL ACADEMY CHAPLAINCY; p. 342-3; 
 
NAVAL AIR STATION - QUONSET POINT; Jones serves as Protestant 

Chaplain - problem with fraternal organizations, p. 
126 ff; how naval fliers differ, p. 131 ff; Don Bryon 
and his clambakes, p. 135-6; 

 
NAVAL TRAINING CENTER, San Diego; Jones becomes senior chaplain 

(March, 1962) p. 332-3; Jones' efforts to get a new 
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chapel, p. 335-7; 
 
NAVY CHAPLAIN: Jones becomes a chaplain - March, 1942, p. 21; p. 

23; the men who wanted only combat duty, p. 79-81; 
Navy Chaplain duty contrasted with that in the Marine 
Corps, p. 81 ff; the Chaplain in combat, p. 197 ff; 
calling up reserves for the Korean conflict, p. 205-7; 
need for a chaplain to stand by his convictions, p. 
2089; rank structure in the Corps, p. 209 ff; p. 233; 
lay leader program at ComDesLant, p. 241; Jones’ 
discussion of moral power of chaplain - in contrast to 
command power of inspection, etc., p. 289-90; the 
position of chaplains under BuPers, p. 310 ff; 
attitude of denominational churches, p. 314 ff; 
Fitness Reports, p. 317 ff; the Navy Chaplain in the 
modern world, p. 386-90; 

 
NAVY RELIEF: at Quonset Point, p. 139-40; the changed situation 

of Naval Relief in WWII and afterwards, p. 140-1; 
Jones' new policy instruction - torpedoed by VADM 
Vincent Murphy, p. 141-2; p. 211-212; 

 
NEWPORT (R.I.) CHAPLAINS SCHOOL: p. 363 ff; 
 
NEW ZEALAND: the appeal of the islands to the U. S. Marines, p. 

57-60; 
 
NEYMAN, Chaplain Clinton: his efforts to develop a curriculum 

for training of clergy in the Chaplain's Corps, p. 26-
7; p. 72-3; p. 77; p. 96-7; 

 
NOREM, Captain Wesley, USMC: p. 359; 
 
O'CONNOR, RADM John, CHC - Chief of Chaplains, p. 361; 
 
O'LEARY, Chaplain Francis T.: Roman Catholic Chaplain at NAS, 

Quonset Point, p. 126 ff; p. 138; p. 193; 
 
PARRIS ISLAND: see entry under CITIZENSHIP EDUCATION. 
 
POWER: in the Church and society - Jones on the subject, p. 315 

ff; p. 322-3; 
 
PREACHING: Jones on value of, p. 96-9; preaching on the 

battlefield, p. 101-2; PROMOTIONS: Jones on promotions 
in the Chaplains Corps, p. 93-6; PULLER, Lt. Gen. 
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Lewis (Chesty): Jones served as his chaplain in First 
Marines, p. 132; p. 163 ff; his complete support of 
the chaplain to the First Marine Division, p. 163 ff; 
insurance for the marines, p. 164-5; p. 166; his help 
in retaining Jones as Chaplain to First Marines, p. 
167-170; in Seoul, p. 178-9; p. 180; he sends relief 
to the marines at KOJO, p. 186-7; 

 
RAFFERTY, Captain Pat: Baptist chaplain on Noumea, p. 68; p. 

109-110; 
 
RIBBON CREEK INCIDENT: p. 223-5; 
 
ROOSEVELT, President F. D.: p. 17; p. 19; 
 
ROTA, Spain: p. 294-5; 
 
ROTRIDGE, RADM Cy, CHC: p. 353:; 
 
RULE OF LAW: p. 371 ff; 
 
SACRAMENT, The: on the battlefield, p. 102-3; 
 
SALISBURY, RADM Stanley (Stan): Chief of Chaplains (1951) p. 

211, p. 247; 
 
SAMOA: First Engineers Battalion arrives, p. 46; 
 
SAN DIEGO NAVAL HOSPITAL: Jones sent there as a patient, p. 324 

ff; his interesting experiences, p. 326-30; 
 
SEABEES: Jones' story of the Still they constructed on 

Guadalcanal, p. 38-9; a battalion with the 19th 
Marines, p. 38; 

 
SECNAV; Jones argument that Chief of Chaplains should be under 

SecNav, p. 307-8; Jones induces Chief (1962) to send 
Annual Report direct to SecNav, p. 309-10; 

 
SEMMES, VADM Benedict J. Jr.: as Chief of BuPers forces 

resignation of Chief of Chaplains Dreith, p. 351-2; p. 
354-5; 

 
SEOUL, Korea: the taking of Seoul, p. 172 ff; 
 
SILVERTHORNE, Lt. Gen. Merwin: USMC - in command at MCRD, Parris 
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Island (1952), p. 216 ff; p. 222; his conviction about 
the Moral Guidance Committee, p. 227; his attitude in 
case of the insubordinate chaplain, p. 232; p. 265; 

 
U. S. SIXTH FLEET: Jones serves as Chief Chaplain to fleet in 

Naples, p. 287-8; 
 
SMITH, Adm. H. Page: CincUSNavEur, (1959), p. 274; p. 297; p. 

324; 
 
SOVIK, Captain Ansgar: assigned with Jones to the Marine Corps, 

p. 24-5; 
 
SULLIVAN, Chaplain Frank: A Jesuit who becomes Marine Corps 

Chaplain, p. 29-31; p. 45-6; his famous sermon, p. 56; 
p. 357; 

 
THOMAS, Captain D.I.: Naval Training Center Commander, San Diego 

(1962) p. 332; Jones involves him in compulsory 
attendance requirements in BuPers Training Manual, p. 
337 ff; 

 
BuPers reacts, p. 338; p. 343-4; 
 
VANDEGRIFT, General A.A.: his cordon defense, p. 54; 
 
VICTORY, Brig. Gen. Randall: with the 2nd Marines - approves of 

Jones offering ethical instructions, p. 146; 
 
WELLBORN, Vice Admiral Charles: Commandant of Armed Forces Staff 

College, p. 259; p. 272; 
 
WONSAN, Korea: the 1st Marines land - deployed in semicircle 

around the city, p. 183-4; p. 188; 
 
WOONSOCKET, Rhode Island: Jones becomes pastor of the First 

Baptist Church (1940), p. 12 ff; they want him back 
after the war is over, p. 22; 

 
WORKMAN, RADM R.D. - Chief of Chaplains: p. 73-4; p. 86; p. 88; 

his ideal for the rounded chaplaincy, p. 92-3; p. 239; 


